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This comedy/drama is fun for teens 

and adults. The footlights Club, a 

boarding house for girls of the stage, is 

the setting for this slice of “theatre 

life” in the 1930s. The hopes and 

dreams of ambitious young actresses 

are showcased in this bright, witty and 

sometimes emotional salute to the pur-

suit of a career in the arts. 

 

Performances are Friday & Saturday, 

February 14, 20, 21, 27, 28 & March 6, 

7 at 7:30; Sunday, March 1 at 1:30. 

Tickets are $15 and are available at 

Top Foods and City Center Drug in 

Aberdeen, Harbor Drug in Hoquiam, 

Valu Drug in Montesano, Dolores' and 

Faye's in Ocean Shores, online at-

www.aberdeendriftwood.com and at 

the door (as available). Student tickets 

are available 1 hour before showtime 

at the box office for $10, space permit-

ting and ID required.  

Ticket Information: 

Sue Keltner, 

(360) 532-8243 

Article Submission: 

steven@puvogel.net 

Over 50 Years of Community Theatre 

Aberdeen,                              Washington 

The 2014-2015 

season of the 

Driftwood  

Players is    

dedicated in 

memory of   

Charter Mem-

ber Valentine 

Pearson, in 

gratitude for 

her many years 

of service. 

Stage Door 

The Driftwood Players are sad to report 

the passing of longtime member Dorothye 

Logue.  She had recently celebrated her 

104th birthday.  Dorothye is well known to 

many for her years of service to the thea-

ter, particularly as Front of House Trustee.  

The kitchen at the front of our current the-

ater is honored as “Dorothye’s Bar”.  Many 

patrons expect her to be there to take their 

tickets, even today. 

 

Dorothye served the Driftwood for nearly 

30 years, from 1969 to 1998.  She was hon-

ored with Driftwood’s highest honor, the 

Mabs George Service Award in 1990. 

 

Always encouraging, Dorothye often let the 

actors know how well they had done. She 

was also known for her great sense of hu-

mor.  We will truly miss her. 

Dorothye Logue 

By Edna Ferber 

and George S. Kaufmann 

Director Kathe Rowe 

Assistant Director Bob Stalder 

 

The Driftwood Players are proud to pre-

sent Stage Door by Edna Ferber and 

George S. Kaufman, and directed by 

Kathe Rowe. 

 



Upcoming Shows 

 

February-March 2015 

Stage Door 

By Edna Ferber and George S. 

Kaufman  

Directed by Kathe Rowe 

Assistant Director Bob Stalder 

 

April-May 2015 

Calendar Girls 

By Tim Firth  

Mentor Director Brad Duffy 

Director in Training Alex Eddy 

 

July 2015 

The Nerd 

By Larry Shue  

Directed by Dave Lund 

 

Contact Sue Keltner at 532-8243 for 

ticket info or order online at 

www.aberdeendriftwood.com today to 

ensure that you don’t miss any of these 

fun shows! 

Congratulations to the cast, crew and band for their rocking perfor-

mance of Jesus Christ Superstar!   

Combining modern 

context, rocking 

music, incredible 

vocals, and emo-

tional intensity, 

this show brought a 

thought provoking 

edge to this rock 

opera classic! 

Bravo! 

Jesus Christ Superstar 

Mentor Director Brad Duffy and Director in 

Training Alex Eddy are auditions for the next 

Driftwood Production, "Calendar Girls" will be 

held Saturday March 7, 2015 at 10:00 A.M. and 

Sunday March 8, 2015 at 7:00 P.M. 

When Annie's husband John dies of leukaemia, 

she and best friend Chris resolve to raise mon-

ey for a new settee in the local hospital waiting 

room. They manage to persuade four fellow WI 

members to pose nude with them for an 

"alternative" calendar, with a little help from 

hospital porter and amateur photographer 

Lawrence. The news of the women's charitable 

venture spreads like wildfire, and hordes of 

press soon descend on the small village of 

Knapeley in the Yorkshire Dales. The calendar 

is a success, but Chris and Annie's friendship is 

put to the test under the strain of their new-

found fame. 

 

The cast includes roles for 1 woman in her 20s 

and 9 women that range from their 30s to 

60s. There are also 2 men, 20 to 30 years old 

and 2 men in their 40s to 60s. 

 

Show dates are in April and May.  Don’t miss 

this great opportunity to tread the boards in 

this touching comedy.  

Audition Alert! 

Vice President Bob Stalder has sent out a call 

to all qualified directors and those who wish to 

become qualified directors to submit plays for 

the 2015-16 season of the Driftwood Players.  

The first show has been previously selected 

(Godspell, Book by John Michael Tebelak, Mu-

sic and Lyrics by Stephen Schwartz, directed 

by Ron Rogers), but we are seeking submis-

sions for November/December 2015, Febru-

ary/March 2016, April/May 2016, July 2016 

and the Champagne Opener of the following 

season, September/October 2016. 

Submissions will be voted on at the member-

ship meeting on May 4th.  Directors are en-

couraged to present their submissions to the 

board at the March and April board meetings.  

They should also contact Secretary Monica 

Shay to order perusal scripts via email at mon-

ica_c_shay@hotmail.com. 

For questions, please contact Vice President 

Bob Stalder at bborisbear@usa.net.  

 

Calling All Directors! 

Volunteer at Driftwood 
There are many opportunities to volunteer at the Driftwood. 

Whether it be helping organize costumes, taking tickets, hanging 

posters or painting sets (just to name a few), the opportunities are 

endless.  If you (or someone you know) has a financial background, 

the Treasurer position will be open for our May elections.  If you 

have a sense of design and are organized, the Set Trustee position 

will be opening soon. 

For more information about the volunteer opportunities available, 

contact President Debbie Scoones at debbie.scoones@comcast.net, 

Vice President Bob Stalder at bboris@usa.net or set trustee Steven 

Puvogel at steven@puvogel.net. 


